
BEFORE THE ARKANSAS POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY COMMISSION 

IN THE MATTER OF 
AMENDMENTS TO REGULATION NO. 12: 

) 
) 
) STORAGE TANKS DOCKET NO. 14-01-R 

RESPONSIVE SUMMARY FOR REGULATION NO. 12: STORAGE TANKS 

Comes now the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality ("ADEQ" or 

"Department"), by and through its attorney, Lorielle Gutting, and for its Responsive Summary 

for Regulation No. 12, states: 

1. On January 24, 2014, the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 

(hereinafter "APC&EC" or "Commission") granted ADEQ's Petition to Initiate 

Rulemaking to Amend Regulation No. 12: Storage Tanks. 

2. A public hearing was held at ADEQ Headquarters in North Little Rock, Arkansas on 

March 10, 2014. The public comment period ended on March 24, 2014. No written 

comments were submitted and no oral comments were received at the public hearing. 

THEREFORE, as no written or oral comments were received during the public 

comment period, no further revisions to the proposed rulemaking are proposed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Arkansas Department 
of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 

By:d~ ~'\_~:~ 
Lorielle Gutting ----..) 
Attorney Supervisor 


